Burns Club of St. Andrew and St. Andrew Society of Sarasota 2018 Burns Supper Report
 
We held our Burns Supper January 20th at Palm Aire
Over 80 tartan dressed Scots were there
Carl and Mary Lou Morris were hosts
Plenty of Scotch whisky for toasts
A great Immortal memory offered by Evelyn Sklair!
 
The Scottish dancers performed several  dances that were sublime 
For the ceilidh dancing we all formed a long line
Many  men's kilts flew high  in the air
Fortunately all had on underwear
We closed by holding hands and singing "Auld Lang Syne"
 
Next year our supper is January 19th at Palm Aire
It would be great to see you all there
There will be haggis, turnips and beef
Carl's jokes will give great comic relief
If you want to come "commando" we don't care!
 
David MacMillan, Secretary
Burns Club of St. Andrew
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